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To: -gmail.com

Cc: Rebecca Falk -@twitter.com>

Mudge,

Kathleen Pacini advised me that during your conversation this morning you mentioned the
concerns you raised about information shared with the Risk Committee in December. If you
were

referring to matters that are not already under investigation, please let me know so we can
schedule time to talk right away.

We appreciate that you raised your concerns and want to be sure they are fully and
appropriately addressed. While my investigation is not complete, we intend to bring all of the
concerns

you raised with me and Omid, as well as the document you have been preparing in response to
my email of January 11, to the Audit Committee and the full Risk Committee in the coming
days. If there is anything else you want to include or recommend we do with respect to this
issue so it concludes to your satisfaction, please let me know.

I'm available to hear any further concerns you may have as well as any additional thoughts you
may have to resolve this matter.

Regards,

Marianne
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